Ottawa, Canada K1A 0A2

June 25, 2018

His Worship Barry Morishita Mayor, City of Brooks President, Alberta Urban Municipalities Association Unit 300 8616 - 51 Avenue Edmonton, Alberta T6E 6E6



Dear Sir:

On behalf of Prime Minister Justin Trudeau, I would like to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of May 16, 2018, regarding the Trans Mountain Expansion Project.

Thank you for taking the time to write to the Prime Minister. You may be assured that your comments, offered on behalf of the Alberta Urban Municipalities Association, have been carefully reviewed.

As you know, the matter you raise falls under the purview of the Honourable James Carr, Minister of Natural Resources, to whom I note you have sent a copy of your correspondence. I am certain that the Minister will also have appreciated being made aware of your views.

Once again, thank you for writing to the Prime Minister.

Yours sincerely,

R. Dix

Executive Correspondence Officer